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Written response from East Staffordshire CCG in respect of Trent Meadows 
Practice 
 
The CCG is aware of the issues surrounding the new development by Branston. We 
are working with the Burton practices and the Primary Care Network in order to 
develop a strategic plan for this area going forward.  
 
Practices are only contracted to register & keep patients residing within their practice 
boundary. Practices are able, without the approval of NHS England or the CCG, to 
remove patients who reside of outside this contracted boundary. We are, however, 
aware that Trent Meadows have removed a number of patients that reside outside of 
their practice boundaries. 
 
 


